Dear Parents/Carers,

As some of you may already be aware, next summer, The
Commonwealth Games are being held in Birmingham. To build
some excitement with the children at Longvernal, there is a
competition for the most creative entry of The
Commonwealth Games Mascot, Perry!

There are lots of different designs for the children to BIRM!NGHAM
colour, or your child can draw their own version of Perry, the . 2 0

Games Mascot.

Entries need to be given to your child's class teacher by Friday 12
November 2021. Only one entry per child will be submitted into the
Longvernal competition for judging.

Please click on the link: Perry: The Official Mascot of Birmingham
2022 to download colouring sheets and to find more information
about both Perry and The Commonwealth Games.

I look forward to seeing all your children's entries!

Kind regards,

Miss Collins

PE Co-Ordinator



